
Announcements: 
 
All in person church activities have been cancelled for now. But 
some events will be rescheduled. Please pray for leadership as 

decisions are made! 
 
The Board of Administration meeting for the first quarter has been 
rescheduled for Thursday, May 21 at 7:00 p.m.  If necessary, 
commissions may meet in-person that week to prepare for Board 
Meeting.  We will hear Commission reports and then discuss how 
we will proceed with the opening of activities.  We ask that if 
possible everyone practice social distancing and wear a 
mask.  Please be in prayer for direction for our congregation. 
 
SUNDAY (5/3/20) 
$        0.00 Total cash offering 
   3,184.00 Total envelope/check offerings  
   3,184.00 Unified Budget 
         19 Number of envelopes/checks 
      500.00 Parsonage Rent 
   3,684.00 Total Unified Budget ($5,113 needed) 
        25.00 Parking Lot Fund 
 
Thank you for continuing your giving through this very 
unconventional time! Please continue to send tithes and offerings 
through the mail for now (marked attn: Mike please). We are 
working on being able to take payments online. The mail is being 
picked up every day, even Saturday.  
 

 
Happy Mother’s Day! 

 

 


